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Ishpeming - W. T. Vandenberg has resigned his position in
the Ishpeming office of the South Shore and left last week for
Indianapolis, Ind., where he has accepted a position as agent
under General Superintendent Jarvis, formerly with the South
Shore, on the Lake Erie & Western. Mr. Vandenberg's family
will remain here for the present.



